
A copy of the Preliminary Plan and Statement of Persons Affected are available for public inspection 
at the Council’s Civic Centre, 163 St Vincent Street, Port Adelaide and at the Office of the Surveyor-
General at 101 Grenfell Street, Adelaide during normal office hours. 
 
How to make an objection 
 
Any person may object to a proposed road process. 
 
Any person who objects to the proposal may lodge an objection, which must —  

(a) be in writing; and 

(b) set out the full name and address of the person making the objection; and 

(c) state with reasonable particularity the reasons for the objection; and 

(d) state whether the person making the objection wishes to make a submission personally or by 
representation at a Council meeting held to consider objections and applications in relation to 
the proposed road closure. 

 
An objection must be made to the City of Port Adelaide Enfield, PO Box 110 Port Adelaide SA 5015 
and a copy of the objection must also be lodged, within the same period, with the Surveyor-General, 
GPO Box 1354 Adelaide SA 5001, within 28 days of the date of the publication of the public notice in 
the South Australian Government Gazette. 
 
How to make an application for an easement 
 
Any person affected by a proposed road closure is entitled to apply for an easement to be granted in 
that person's favour over the land that is subject to the proposed road closure. 
 
The application must —  

(a) be in writing; and  

(b) set out the full name and address of the person applying for the grant; and 

(c) give full particulars of the nature and location of the easement that is being applied for; and 

(d) where the application is made by a person as the owner of adjoining or nearby land or other 
person substantially affected by the closure —specify the land to which the easement is to be 
annexed; and 

(e) state with reasonable particularity the reasons for the application for the grant of the 
easement. 

An application must be made to the City of Port Adelaide Enfield, PO Box 110 Port Adelaide SA 5015 
and a copy of the application must also be lodged, within the same period, with the Surveyor-General, 
GPO Box 1354 Adelaide SA 5001, within 28 days of the date of the publication of the public notice in 
the South Australian Government Gazette. 


